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5th meeting of Selection Board of University of Sufism and Modern Sciences Bhitshah held 

on 5th December, 2022. Prof Dr.Parveen Munshi, The Vice Chancellor of the University 

chaired the meeting. Prof. Dr Parveen said that being a newly established university, these 

meetings of Selection Boards are putting a foundation of a Quality university. She further 

added that people have an attraction towards the university and The Selection has a good 

choice of qualified, trained and experienced candidates from all over the country. Selection 

for the Teaching faculty in the Departments of Education, Commerce, Business 

Administration, Computer Science, Information Technology and Software Engineering 

along with English linguistics and Literature was done in the meeting. Experts from all 

relevant departments were assisting the Selection Board. A reasonable number of candidates 

from all fields applied   and then short listed for the interviews in Selection Board. Vice 

Chancellor thanked to all members of the Selection Board and the expert members for their 

participation, dedication and very supportive role for making this Selection for a high quality 

professional degree awarding institution in the country. 

 



 


